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Loughton Wombles were out again on Saturday 12 April 2025. 

Mark’s team litter picked near to Debden Park High School, 

and Stephen’s group litter picked in and around Torrington 

Drive. As ever we thank you for your great support. 

 

Our next Wombles event will take place on Saturday 24th May. 

We have received a kind invite from Oakland Care, Woodland 

Grove, along Rectory Lane, for Loughton Wombles to come in 

on Saturday 24th  May at 10.45am for coffee and croissants as 

a mark of appreciation for all our litter picking along the alley 

and around their premises on past occasions. 

We would suggest that those who wish to attend meet at the 

Care Home entrance at 10.45am. We will combine our 

groups to litter pick in this vicinity and finish at the same 

place. Mark’s group will start at 10am will head down 

Rectory Lane (as we’ve been notified that there is an area 

which needs clearing outside Landmark House) and 

Stephen’s group meeting at 10.45am will litter pick the Lady 

Mary’s Path after the coffee and croissants (or straight away, 

whatever your preference)  

Future litter picks dates for your diary. 

• 21 June 

• 6 July (Jessel Green Day) 

• 26 July 

• 23 August  

We look forward to seeing you soon. Please let us know 
whether you will be attending on the 24th and also whether 
you will be joining us for coffee and croissants?  

Regards     Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


